
7. HILLS ROAD/WARRINGTON STREET INTERSECTION

A report from Robin Booth, Community Board member, sought support for the
installation of right turning arrows on Hills Road at its intersection with
Warrington Street during the hours of 7.00 - 9.00 am and 4.00 - 6.00 pm.  The
Board decided that a report be prepared on the Hills Road/Warrington Street
intersection following a decision being made on the current resource consent
application; the report also to include progress on solutions for the
Shirley/Marshland Roads intersection.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


